
Home Improvement Projects 

Many home owners in the fall and winter months take on projects for 
the interior of their homes.  Permits are required for any alteration to 
previously approved structure(s) or system(s) contained in your home. 
 If you have any questions as to whether or not you need a permit to 
complete your project, don’t hesitate to call (Ext. 103) or email 
(code@thornbury.org) either Peg or Tim at the township building.   

 


